
Beautification Committee Meeting

November 19, 2020


Present:

Larry Crowder

Jacob Smith

Jackie Lamar


The committee met to discuss the stain color for the fence and how to share this info with the 
seven neighbors who back up to the fence.


Two colors were selected to present to these residents from which to choose their favorite for 
staining the entire fence.  Also, it was decided to have a brief meeting Dec, 1 at 6:00 PM at 
Larry Crowder’s home to make the color decision and share the preparations necessary by the 
homeowners before staining may begin.  This includes removing everything within ten feet of 
the fence and securing the animals that might venture into the backyard.


Mary will distribute flyers to the seven homes announcing the meeting.


The meeting was adjourned.



